

November 29, 2019

To: The Mayor and Council of Georgian Bluffs

From: Brian and Joanne Thompson

I am writing this letter in regard to the current condition of the Range Road in North Keppel. I have, for a long time, been intending to thank you and your Roads Department for the work done during this past summer on the above mentioned road.

The application of coarse gravel and several side drains in the low spots have transformed the road from a nightmare of driving to a super condition for cattle trucks and large agricultural vehicles. The improvement has been noticed by all who must use the road and it is greatly appreciated.

It is commendable that the leadership of Georgian Bluffs and their employees continue to actively support agriculture in our Community.

Hats off to you, with sincere thanks!

Kind regards

Brian Thingson

Brian Thompson

PS: By the way, great 2020 calendar!